
 

 

Congregational Message 

The November 19th at 11:30am voter’s meeting on the budget and election of 

Board Chairpersons has been moved to December 10that 11:30am.  Changes to 

the proposed budget by the Church Council were introduced at the budget 

workshops and we are required to provide two weeks for review. If you have any 

nominees for Board Chairpersons, please contact Curt Euhus with the nominee’s 

information. 

The December 10th Voter’s meeting agenda includes:  

Review 2017 

 Ministry plans for 2018 

 Budget approval for 2018 

 San Marcos campus update 

 Elect Board Chairpersons 

  Trustees   Vacant 

  Christian Education Erin Roner 

  Youth    Pam Hisquierdo 

  Stewardship   John Suderman 

 2017 Mission funds allocation 

I am pleased to announce that San Marcos did not require any of the Mission 

funds that were allocated in 2017.  As a result, the Council will propose 

alternative mission projects for the 2017 funds at the voter’s meeting.  If you have 

any suggestions for the allocation of these mission funds, please feel free to 

contact me.  This will be voted on at the meeting on December 10th. 

God’s Blessing and see you around the campus, 

Jeff Peterson 


